TOWN OF AURORA

300 GLEED AVENUE, EAST AURCRA, NY 14052

BUILDING DEPARTMENT
(716) 652-7591
FAX (716) 652-3507

MEMO
TO: Supervisor Bach and Town Board
FROM: Patrick Blizniak, Superintendent of Buildings

DATE: November 4, 2015

I am requesting approval for Bill and me to attend the Niagara Frontier Building Officials
Conference on January 25-27, 2016 at the Millennium Hotel, Buffalo, NY. The attendance will
quality as part of the continuing education credits required by the State of New York.

The cost is $275 each for NFBOA Members, which we are. This will be taken from budget line
A3620.404 for 2016. It is assumed that this budget line starts the 2016 year with a proposed
$1500.00 balance. The approximate mileage would be $15 a day.
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TOWN OF AURORA

300 Gleed Avenue, East Aurora, NY 14052

www.townofaurora.com

MEMO

TO: Town Board
FROM: Kathleen Moffat
RE: Aquatics Director

DATE: 11/09/15

I respectfully request approval to change Chris Musshafen’s civil service title from Aquatics Director
FT Provisional to FT Permanent, based on the eligible list from Erie County (attached).
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